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Dear Parents/Carers,       12h March 2021 

 

We have had a fantastic first week back together after our return to a full school opening this 

week, the pupils have been full of energy and positively engaging in our daily 'Mile a Day' 

challenge. Please look on our social media sites to view examples of the learning completed 

this week. 

 

 

'Mile a Day' 

We are reintroducing the 'Mile a Day' challenge for our pupils at Summercourt - following 

Government guidance we need to aim to increase the amount of physical exercise being 

completed daily. Pupils can run, jog, skip or even walk the 'Mile a Day' until they are all 

comfortable jogging or running the 'Mile a Day' daily. (Pupils will be allowed to continue to 

walk the mile a day if required moving forward). 

 

At the end of week one we anticipated seeing some tired faces and exhausted minds, all 

pupils have worked extremely hard and given 100% effort to focus on tasks set. The return to 

school is an awful lot to take in, particularly for those pupils who have not been with us since 

December. The re-establishment of routines and procedures is well under-way with pupils’ 

responses to these being very impressive. Class bubble groups are being maintained 

effectively, hand soap/sanitiser is being used thoroughly and the understanding to maintain 

distance wherever possible is becoming more like second nature to most of us. I am very 

proud of all our pupils for the perseverance, responsiveness, and sense of responsibility shown 

over the past week. 

 

Please say a huge well done to all our pupils from us this weekend and congratulate them on 

successfully completing their first full week back. 

 

Please remember to book your Allsorts wraparound care on Parentpay by 2pm today for 

next week if you require any. 

 

Important dates: 

 

INSET Dates 

7.6.21 

23.7.21 

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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